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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 

To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
    
 
Date:  December 13, 2011 
 
Re: Advice No. 11-12, Schedule 118 Low Income Weatherization Program, 

Docket No. 11-035-T13. 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION (Approval) 

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Commission approve Rocky 

Mountain Power’s (Company) minor revisions to the tariff sheets for Schedule 118 Low 

Income Weatherization Program. 

 

ISSUE 

The Company filed its tariff modifications for Schedule 118 Low Income Weatherization 

Program on November 23, 2011.  On December 1, 2011 the Commission issued an Action 

Request to the Division for a review of the tariff modifications.  This memorandum is in 

response to the Commission’s Action Request. 
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DISCUSSION 

The proposed tariff modifications are intended to clarify Low Income Weatherization 

program eligibility requirements and correct inconsistent language.  The inconsistent 

language has been corrected with a reference to the current requirements set by the Utah 

Department of Community and Culture.  The proposed tariff modifications are minor and 

administrative in nature. 

 

CONCLUSION 

The Division recommends approval of the proposed tariff modifications for Schedule 118 

Low Income Weatherization Program.   

 
 
CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 
 


